
Notice of Budget Hearing 

The City Council of the City of Winters will hold a public 
hearing for its 2025-2026 Fiscal Year Budget at 6 p.m. on 
Monday, September 15 in the Council Chambers of Winters City 
Hall, 310 S. Main St. 

This budget will raise more total property taxes than last year’s 
budget by an amount of $50,000, which is a 7.14% increase 
from last year’s budget. The property tax revenue to be raised 
from new property added to the tax roll this year is $7,269.21. 

 


